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I oppose HB 3501.  It's time to stop taking advantage of tax payers and the working 

class and burdening us with the trash, feces, drug use, discarded bio-hazards, etc., 

etc. of the homeless. Please listen to the citizens, upon whose tax revenue, 

businesses and services the state relies upon before we all leave the state to places 

that value us and our wishes and contributions.  Portland is disgusting.  So is Eugene 

and Salem. This is on YOU. 


